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Dear Parents, 

It has been an eventful term  
within a momentous year; we are 
delighted and full of thanks to 
God for being alive to see the end of 
the Green term. It was undoubtedly a 
tough term for both the school and 
parents, but we still conquered           
collaboratively.  

We had to go extra miles to ensure 
effective learning to achieve the 
feat of having both physical and 
online classes run concurrently.             
Keeping both children and staff safe 
was and is still paramount in our mind and that will not be                
compromised regardless of the huge financial costs on the school 
around that. The children also had their fair share of the impact 
of this peculiar term; they missed the usual social interactions 
with their mates and had to cope with using face masks and face 
shields for long hours. In all of these, we have stayed strong and 
enjoyed your cooperation and support. 

LITERACY BOOK PAL AND BOOK REVIEW 

The Reading culture in Blooming Greens School experiences             
continuous transformation all year round. It got a boost in the 
course of the term with the introduction of the Book Pal and Book 
Review Programmes. Book Pal programme is aimed at arousing and 
sustaining the passion for reading in our pupils. Older children 
read books to their book pals in lower classes using the right             
diction, voice of character, pace and intonation. Our online children 
were not left out. It was a whole school event. The momentum was 
sustained by the Book Review programme which came up in all Key 
Stage classes. Children did a review of different books. Their  
performance was simply prodigious!  

 

EYFS IPC EXIT CELEBRATION 

In line with global practices, our children in the Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) had their 
IPC Exit Celebration in grand style! Marking the end of the theme they had been working on 
for the term “All about me” at the various levels. Some came to school with their favourite 
toys for ‘Show and Tell’ while some came in their traditional wears talking about where they are 
from. It was a glorious day.  

 

 

OUR VISION 
To become a                   

preferred learning             

destination for                

complete nurturing 

of future leaders 

through rigorous 

sensitive                               

development of the 

mind, intellect and 

character. 
 

OUR MISSION 
Redefining early 

childhood education 

through character 

grooming and                    

eclectic teaching                   

approach to harness 

all innate and                     

obvious potential of 

the child. 
 

MOTTO 
Committed to                            

Excellence 

  Adegboyega Fadare  
          Head Teacher 



  

 

 

CLASS PARTY 

The term rounded off with class parties for our children on Friday 
18th December 2020 after their end of term examination. The            
present realities did not permit the usual ceremonies that always 
heralded the end of the year holidays. However, our lovely children 
still celebrated notwithstanding.  

 

VIRTUAL MEETING 

We invite you to our end of term virtual meeting as scheduled below. 

Key Stages 1 & 2 : Saturday 19th December 2020 @ 5:00pm 

EYFS: Sunday 20th December 2020 @ 5:00pm 

The link for both meetings is 

https://meet.google.com/ttm-qjqt-skz  

Please be punctual. 

REGISTRATION WITH BRITISH COUNCIL 

We are working tirelessly to be registered with the British Council. 
All necessary inspections and interviews have been successfully             
conducted. Hopefully we will get the official code before we resume 
for the Bloom term. This will open doors of opportunities in the areas 
of learning and teaching as we will be exposed to more resources, 
professional development and international school exchange            
programmes, amongst other huge benefits which will greatly impact 
our children in all ramification. 

END OF GREEN TERM 2020/2021 SESSION 

The school has officially closed for the Green term on Friday 18th 
December 2020. Resumption for the Bloom term is Monday 11th            
January 2021 by God’s grace. The school will run only physical classes 
in the Bloom term. All existing Covid-19 precautionary measures will 
be adhered to strictly. We ask that you continue to reinforce this at 
home and cooperate with us as usual. 

We thank you once again for your unwavering support in the pursuit 
of academic and all round excellence for our children. 

Accept our warm regards. 

For: Blooming Greens School 

Adegboyega Fadare 

Head Teacher 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

       
 
 
 

 
 

Fri 18th  Dec. 2020 
 End of Term 

 
Sat .19th  Dec. 2020 
 Key Stages 1 & 2                  

Parents virtual  
        meeting @ 5pm 
 
Sun. 20th  Dec. 2020 
 EYFS Parents Virtual 

meeting @ 5pm 
 
Mon. 11th Jan. 2021 
 Pupil’s Resumption 
 

 

 
 

 
 

WORD OF THE  
WEEK 

 

COLOUR OF THE WEEK            

GREEN 

From all of us @BGS 

SUSAN HOUSE  = 814 

JOSEPH HOUSE = 746 

KINGS HOUSE  = 800 

BLOOM HOUSE = 700 

FOLLOW US ON OUR 

SOCIAL MEDIA PAGES: 



  

 

 

 
 

 

 MRS YAMAH’S 51ST BIRTHDAY (CELEBRATED ON THE 16TH  OF NOVEMBER 2020) 

LITERACY BOOK PAL –26TH NOVEMBER, 2020 



  

 

EYFS IPC EXIT CELEBRATION - 4TH DECEMBER , 2020 

 

BGS: COMMITTED TO EXCELLENCE 

CHRISTMAS / END OF GREEN TERM  CELEBRATION- 18TH DECEMBER, 2020 


